Roots, shoots and delicious fruits

Miss Blount, Summer 1

Our learning challenge this half term-

I hope you all had a wonderful Easter break, I cannot believe we are already in the summer term! This half term our topic is 'Roots, Shoots and Delicious Fruits'. We are already having so much fun with this topic and the children love our new classroom 'Garden Centre'. As expected, we will be learning a lot about fruits, vegetables and flowers. Any donations of seeds, plants and fruit/ veg are greatly welcomed as we explore our topic.

PE and Forest Friday-

F2 P.E. day remains on a Thursday, please continue to ensure your child comes to school in their full school P.E. kit on this day. Our forest session has now changed to a Friday and wellies are needed for this session, please ensure your child is in appropriate clothing for this (we could get a little dirty as we begin planting).

Phonics and reading-

The children have been making wonderful progress in both phonics and reading, and we hope you have noticed this at home. As always, we encourage children to continue their learning outside of the classroom, the digraphs and sounds we will be learning this half term are available to you within the packs sent home at easter. Further ideas to support phonics will be displayed on our homework menu.

We have some very eager readers in F2 and it is great to see so many children reading at home. Children who read at home are proven to make additional progress so please where possible keep this up! As mentioned on SeeSaw your child will have a QR code for the class reading book, along with a QR code tailored to their reading level. The free choice book is a book they have chosen especially for you to read with please at home.

Homework and important dates

A homework menu will be on a separate document. As mentioned, reading at home is so important for your child's development so this is our main homework focus. Fun additional learning tasks will be posted on SeeSaw!

Our WOW day and school trip this half term will be a trip to the allotment. We will be visiting 'Little Roots' allotment on Tuesday 20th May, we will be walking to the allotment so are seeking parent helpers to attend the trip with us. Please let us know if you are free to help.

Kindest regards,

Miss Blount and the F2 team.